Dear Senators and Members of the Finance and Public Administration Committee,

| gather that the Committee is considering a Bill to end Medicare Funding for gender-selective
abortions, where unwanted girls are the target.

It is obviously surprising that such discriminatory funding is available at all given that:

e abortion on demand is so strongly and ironically advocated by State and Federal
feminists in political power

e women are essential for a proper and harmonious balance in society at every level

e using such a procedure degrades females to the level of a disposable social commodity

e the consequences in other countries where this practice is unfortunately widespread
are uniformly unacceptable in this country — for example in China and India there is a 16
to 20 per cent female shortage - resulting in baby snatching, sex trafficking, child
abandonment, the depersonalisation of women, gender violence.

Why should we deliberately target Australian women?

Do we have some sort of problem with them?

There is evidence that gender-selective abortions occur in the UK, the US and here in Australia.
Whether or not this is entirely an immigrant cultural issue, that is still not acceptable in our own
country.

Please stop it.

Yours Faithfully,





